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UPCOMING EVENTS 
Oct - 25 Birthday Night 

Oct - 26 Up Sync Private party 

Nov - 1 Ghoufs Nite out 

Nov - 2 Sherry's step down @ MM's 

Nov - 8 Spades Nite 

Nov- 9 Bears & Leather 

Nov- 15 Lariat Deadline 

Nov - 15 Board Meeting 

Nov - 15 General Membership Meeting 

Nov- 16 Private Party 

Nov - 22 Birthday Nite 

"'ov - 23 Private P8Jty 

3c - 6 Spades Nite 

ec 7 Royalty Show 

PRESIDENT'S REPORT 

PRESIDENTS REPORT; 
Howdy cowboys and cowgirls, 
DSRA was well represented this 
-~ar at the IGRA Rodeo Finals. 

rr Arena Crew did a fantastic 
]o b and has been invited to finals 

Diamond State Rodeo Association 

in Omaha for 2004 and will most 
likely be invited to finals in Tulsa 
next year. DSRA looked sharp at 
grand entry everyone wore there 
association shirts and Sherry 
walked with us with our IGRA 
Royalty team shirt on, we looked 
good. 

This past year was a really good 
year for DSRA. It was the first 
time that a Royalty member ever 
made it to the IGRA Royalty 
Team. Last year was the first year 
that DSRA has ever received the 
Spirit Stick Award. Last year was 
the first year that we have ever 
had all six delegates at national 
convention and this was the first 
time that our own arena crew has 
ever been invited to finals. I am 
really proud of this organization. 
We have made a lot of 
accomplishments this past year, we 
are no longer that small Rodeo 
that only a few know about, and 
we owe it all to you our members, 
friends and supporters of DSRA 
Thank You. We have started a 
New Year with a lot of activities 
going on and as usual we are 
preparing for our rodeo in April of 
2003.We hope that every one of 
you will continue your support for 
the DSRA. 

Julie B. 
President 

1 

October, 2002 

DSRA WISH LIST 

8 GALLONS OF FLAT BLACK 
INTERIOR PAINT 
4 GALLONS OF GRAY 
CONCRETE PAINT AN 
ELECTRICIAN WHO KNOWS 
ABOUT REFRIGERATION 
INDOOR OUTDOOR CARPET 
FOR THE FRONT AREA OF 
THE CLUBHOUSE RUBBER 
MATS FOR THE NEW BAR 
AREA 

Thank You 



DSRA 

Rodeo Report 
for October 

Howdy all, 
Everything is moving 
along for the 2003 
rodeo. We have all of 
our officials, the 
fairgrounds and the host 
hotel locked in. We are 
working on nominations 
for grand marshal and 
would like your input. 
Our next meeting will be 
on November 3rd at 
4:00pm at the clubhouse. 

I would like to thank all 
of you that have been 
volunteering so far and 
aiding in the planning 
stages of the rodeo and 
would like to encourage 
more of you to get 
involved. \Ve will be 
doing some brain 
storming at the meeting 
and we need all of you 
to help. 

See you at the meeting 
Sherry P. 

LARIAT 

NOMINATION 
FOR 

SECRETARY 

Julie B. appointed Lou 
R to act as Secretary 
until an election could be 
held. Lou G. was 
nominated and the 
election will be held at 
November's General 
Membership Meeting. 
The Meeting is held the 
third Friday of every 
month. Please come out 
and vote. If anyone has 
a nomination it will be 
accepted at the meeting. 
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New Members 
Needed 

DSRA is having a 
Membership Drive from 
now to December with a 
prize of Dinner for Two 
at one of the finer 
Restaurants in town. 
The member bringing in 
the most new members 
will win the dinner for 
two. When your friends 
fill out the application 
and pay the membership 
dues initial the orm 
beside the DSRA Logo 
to receive credit. 
Also we will be hiding 
three membership 
numbers in the Lariat. If 
your n~ber is there 
come to the clubhouse 
on the next general 
membership xpeeting and 
receive a drink card. 
We also want to 
celebrate your birthday. 
Birthday Night will 
usually be on the fourth 
Friday of the month and 
if your birthday is during 
that month you will 
receive a present from 
all of us at DSRA of a 
drink card. You must be 
a current member to 
receive this card. A 
Birthday cake will be 
provided and we would 
like to invite everyone to 
help us celebrate each 
member's birthday. 
Membership Chair 

October, 2002 

Looking for a 
Home 

We have some very 
special Piggy Banks that 
need a home for a few 
months. Adopt one of 
them and you could win 
a $50.00 prize on Jan 
18th. Two prizes will be 
awarded and each person 
will receive a adoption 
certificate. One prize 
will be awarded for the 
best dressed pig and the 
second will be awarded 
for the fullest pig, or the 
one that has raised the 
most change. So let 
your creative inclinations 
run rampant and deposit 
your spare change to 
help with this years 
Rodeo. 

Adoption fee is $1 0 
dollars. So next time 
you are at the clubhouse 
pick up one and give it a 
home. 

~ttJt ~ you've got a point there, but if you part your hair just right, it won't show. 
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DSRA 

Royalty 
REPORT 

I would like to take this 
opportunity as part of the 
new DSRA Royalty 
Team to thank each of 
you who came out to the 
clubhouse last month for 
the Royalty Competition 
and step down show. 
Roy and Rita your 
DSRA Royalty from last 

r need a big thank 
.1 they worked so hard 

to have this competition 
go well, Thank you both 
and Rita the clubhouse 
looked terrific. 

I would also like to 
extend a thank you to the 
judges who so graciously 
gave up their time to 
come and judge this 
competition. They were, 
Amber, Miss Vicky V. 
Miss Gay Arkansas, 
Kelly B. MR DSRA 
1994 from the AGRA in 
Phoenix, Kris E. The 
new MR Sooner State 
from Tulsa OK. and to 
Lou G. MR GAY 
Arkansas. 
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LARIAT October, 2002 

Your new Royalty Team 
for 2003 is: 

MR DSRA-------Cody A. 

Miss DSRA----Elizabeth 
Trailer/David F. 

MS DSRA-------Julie B. 

We will be hosting our 
first Fundraiser on 
Friday night Nov. 1st at 
the clubhouse. It will be 
a Halloween Party. 
Come in your best or 
worse costume. So 
come on out to the 
clubhouse for a howling 
good time for Ghouls 
Night Out doors open at 
9pm. 

Julie B. 
MS DSRA 2003 
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Happy Halloween ... 

A little boy and girl go trick or treating. 

They knock on the door of this house and the man 
who answers it says, "Well, you two are awful cute. 
Who are you supposed to be?" 

"We're Jack and Jill" she replied. 

The man says, "You can't be Jack and Jill, you're 
black!" 

So, they go off and a while later they come back 
dressed differently. They ring the doorbell and once 
again and the man opens the door. 

"Well now, that is just darn cute. Who are you this 
time?" 

"We're Hansel and Gretel" says the little boy. 

"Well, I hate to disappoint you son, but you can't be 
Hansel and Gretel because you're black!" 

Heads hung low, they leave. Not too much later the 
man hears the bell ring again. This time when he 
opens the door there stand the two children but this 
time they are BUCK NAKED. 

"Oh my! And just who are you supposed to be 
now?!" he asks. 

Chocolate M & M's, " said the little girl. "I'm plain. 
He's got nuts. 

DSRA now has an easier 
to remember URL for its 
webpage: 

http://www.dsra.org 



DSRA 

Mon- Sat 
4pm to 
12mn 

LARIAT 

415 Main Street North Little Rock 

DSRA Corporate Sponsor 

October, 2002 

Sun 
11:30am to 

6:30pm 

Dod Bless 

Lin Loog, MMT Massage 
n.m.Mdlriff.Mil on the 
Solomon a-. lMf 

Trey~IMT Rock 
For Appt. 

244-9144 

The next Lariat deadline is November 15th. If you 
are interested in submitting an article for 
publication, please contact Willce at 666-3706 c1J 
MIKE4DSRA@aol.com FAX 661-1427 (Call first) 

DIAMOND STATE RODEO ASSOCIATION 
2002-2003 BOARD OF DIRECTORS 

Is your household receiving two Lariats? 
Let us know!!! 

President Julie Brown 
Vice President DavidS. 
Secretary 

Treasurer James S. 
Trustee Jacky Green 
Membership Chair Sherry Phillips 
Events Chair Harold M 
Public Relations Mike Baggett 
Clubhouse Manager Rodney B 
Rodeo Director Sherry Phillips 

261-1130 
888-4847 

312-9035 
960-7353 
261-1130 

666-3706 
888-4847 
261-1130 
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"Save the DSRA a few bucks." 
DSRA please combine the following 
names on your mailing list: 
Name #1 --------------------
Name #2 --------------------

Address 
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